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This edition of the WRSG Newsletter is early 

so that I can give you the information in time 

for our WRSG Christmas Lunch. The next 

Newsletter will be posted to you in January 

2013 with news of what will be available for 

the New Year. 

The Newsletter is also by necessity a 

shortened version but we would like to wish 

everyone a happy Christmas and a healthy 

New Year. 
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Dates for Your Diary     

 

 

             

             WRSG Christmas Meal 

Monday 3
rd

 December 2012 

You are very warmly invited to our annual 

Christmas Meal. The meal is a two course 

festive fare with a vegetarian option. Please 

see attached menu and invitation enclosed 

with this Newsletter. 

 

The meal will be held at 

Linden House 211 Tettenhall Road 

Wolverhampton WV6 0DD 

 

Arrival 12pm for 12 30pm 

 

Members £10 Guests £13 

 

The WRSG will be subsidising all members 

for the amount of £3 
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Coffee Morning 

Monday 7
th

 January 2013 

10 30am-12 30pm 

(Doors Open 10 00am) 

 

Linden House 

211, Tettenhall Road, Wolverhampton. 

WV6 0DD 

 

Bring and Buy Sale 

(Please bring your unused Xmas gifts) 

Invitations enclosed with this Newsletter  

Please reply to Joyce Knibbs by post, 

telephone or e mail. 

 

Joyce Knibbs 623 Cannock Road, Fallings Park, 

Wolverhampton WV10 8PH   

 

Mobile: 07539949723 

 

E mail b.knibbs123@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

 

WRSG Holiday Turkey and Tinsel 
 

Bembridge Hotel Isle of White 

 

19
th

 November 2012 – 24
th

 November 2012 

 

 

Our coach will be leaving Faulkland Street 

Car Park at 7 15am on Monday morning 19
th

 

November 2012. The ferry crossing to the Isle 

of White is at 1pm. 

 

If you have any queries please contact Joyce 

Knibbs.  (Contact Details see above) 

 

 

 

GROUP OUTING TRENTHAM GARDENS 

 

On Wednesday 17th October the Group had a 

very successful outing to Trentham Gardens and 

Shopping Village.  After reading the 

forthcoming weather forecast for that day which 

wasn't good, everyone was very relieved (most 

of all me), to see the sun shining, it was a lovely 

Autumnal day so it was very pleasant to walk 

about.  There were not many people around so it 

was easy to shop and also find somewhere to 

eat.  I believe one or two people also visited the 

gardens walking round the lake and even took 

the boat back which ran for just 2 persons and 

with a commentary as well, talk about 

preferential treatment! 

 

There were 40 of us on the trip altogether and a 

very enjoyable day was had by 

everyone.   Thanks must go to Sheila Fardoe for 

providing us with a free raffle and also to Brian 

Knibbs for his help and humour on the coach. 

 

We hope to run 2 more trips in 2013, so watch 

this space! 

 

Viv Worrall 

Committee Member 
 

 

 
         A few of our members on the coach trip 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at the Christmas 

Meal. Season’s Greetings Liz Walker  
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